Kevin Erickson

From: Richard Bullen _

Sent: March 23, 2023 3:00 PM

To: Kevin Erickson

Cc: Munroe, Kathy

Subject: Re: OMH mortuary equipment
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon Kevin,

The South Cariboo Health Foundation is requesting funding assistance with a 60/40 split on the purchase of a lift and
stacking unit for the hospital morgue at the 100 Mile House hospital. At present the morgue does not have the capacity
to properly handle the deceased. The total cost of equipment would be $34,860.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Richard Bullen
SCHF President

On Thu, Mar 23, 2023 at 10:32 AM Kevin Erickson <kerickson@ cariboord.ca> wrote:

Hi Kathy:

| can take it to the Board. The next meeting here | will be able to get it on the agenda is April 14™. The request should
come from the South Cariboo Hospital Foundation and again backed up with your assurance that Interior Health
supports the CCRHD contributing to this project.

Thanks,

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA

Chief Financial Officer

kerickson@cariboord.ca

Cariboo
Regional
District




